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July 6, 2022 

 

 

Dear Celebrity Guest, 

 

We have been looking ahead to our summer 2023 sailings and have some important information to share 

regarding our 12-Night Scandinavia and Baltics sailing departing from Amsterdam aboard Celebrity Apex® on 

August 21, 2023.  

Given the ongoing uncertainties around our ability to call on St. Petersburg, we have made the decision to 

remove this port from the itinerary. Instead, we have added overnight stays in the dynamic cities of both 

Copenhagen and Stockholm. 

We have adjusted this sailing’s itinerary accordingly, and, for your convenience, we’ve included our full revised 

itinerary below.  

 

There will, of course, be no additional charge to you. We hope you will enjoy the added experiences of the 

“Best of Scandinavia” with our compliments.  

Any Shore Excursions booked in St. Petersburg through Celebrity Cruise Planner will automatically be 
refunded to your original form of payment. Any excursions booked for Tallinn, Helsinki, and Copenhagen will 
automatically be moved to the new arrival dates. New excursion opportunities for Copenhagen and Stockholm 
will be available for booking online and onboard. If you made independent arrangements in any of the 
impacted ports of call, please contact your tour  provider directly. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Celebrity Cruises at 1-844-418-6824 in North America or 

(316) 554-5961 worldwide.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding. The safety of our guests and crew is always our top priority, 

while delivering the best vacations at sea. We can’t wait to welcome you aboard next summer! 

 

Sincerely, 
Celebrity Cruises 
 

 


